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CenturyLink 

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191  

(206) 345-1568 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 

 

Mark S. Reynolds 

Northwest Region Vice President  

Public Policy 

 

 

October 5, 2012 

 

 

ATTENTION:  Tim Zawislak 

Re:  Advice No. 3694T Replacement No. 1 – Docket UT-121599 

Do Not Redocket 

 

 

Mr. Dave Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

On October 1, 2012, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC filed Advice No. 3694T  

to decrease the WTAP State credit (USOC ASGSX) from $2.50 to $2.00. 

 

The original filing was issued on Less than Statutory Notice for an October 12, 2012, 

effective date.  With this replacement we are respectfully ask that the LSN be amended 

or withdrawn to allow the tariff revisions to become effective on November 1, 2012. 

 

Included on the Replacement page we have added a footnote explaining how the local 

exchange telephone rate is calculated under the Telephone Assistance Program as well 

as a correction to the coding of the rate reduction on the ASGSX to reflect a reduction 

(R) rather than an increase (I). 

 

If you have questions concerning this filing please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mark Reynolds 
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